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489 7663  
elaineross@xtra.co.nz  
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Mornington  

  

Parish Office  bulletins@mmsouth.org.nz 466 4600  
 

PARISH BULLETIN 

27 OCTOBER 2024 
 

WORSHIP FOR SUNDAY – 3 NOVEMBER 2024 

09:30am Mornington D Poultney (AGM) 

10:00am Mosgiel Benson/Hamel 

11:00am Glenaven No Service 

RADIO CHURCH  

8.30 am OAR 105.4FM 

Donald Phillipps  1575AM 

Live stream oar.org.nz 
 

 

 

Please note you can now listen to RADIO CHURCH every Sunday on 

OAR 105.4FM, 1575AM or Livestream via oar.org.nz 
  

http://www.dunedinmethodist.org.nz/
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 Announcements 
 

**NB. From David poultney 
THE MORNINGTON AGM WILL NOW BE AFTER THE SERVICE ON 3RD 

NOVEMBER There will not be a Glenaven service on on the 3rd 

November. 

  
Invitation to the 5th in this series of 5 talks. 

Topic: Dr Megan Pōtiki will discuss Māori language loss at Ōtākou and 
how colonisation impacted heavily on that. This topic is intertwined 
with past Māori history and whakapapa and European history in the 
wider Otago area. 

Speaker: Dr Megan Pōtiki, CEO Otago Polytech 

When: Wednesday 20 November 2024 at 7pm  
Where: Mornington Methodist Church, cnr Whitby and Galloway 
Streets. 
Entry: $5 or other koha. 
Please leave the car spaces adjacent to the Church for disabled 
people. 

  

GIBSON TALKS on Contemporary 
Issues: November 20, 2024  
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Otago Tertiary Chaplaincy Trust Board 
Ecumenical Chaplain Based at the University of Otago (Part time (0.5 FTE), 

Permanent) 

The Otago Tertiary Chaplaincy Trust Board (OTCTB) is an ecumenical Christian 

Board responsible for providing Chaplaincy at the University of Otago and at 

Otago Polytechnic. We are seeking to appoint an Ecumenical Chaplain based 

primarily at the University of Otago, Dunedin. The position is for part time (0.5 

FTE). The successful applicant will work as part of the Ecumenical Chaplaincy 

team at the University and Polytechnic, alongside the Catholic and Muslim 

chaplains, and other University support services. 

Please send your CV and a covering letter to Hugh Morrison, Secretary OTCTB, 
Email: hugh.morrison@otago.ac.nz . 

For a Job description, please email Hugh Morrison, Secretary OTCTB, 
Email: hugh.morrison@otago.ac.nz 

For more information about Otago Tertiary Chaplaincy see: 

https://www.otago.ac.nz/chaplain 

Applications close at 5:00pm on Friday 15th November 2024. 

Mornington Womens Fellowship 
At our October Fellowship meeting Rex Weavers told us of the family history of 
his Great, great Grandfather and Great Grandfather. Rex carefully told us of his 
family history the social conditions of the time. He also shared the sources of his 
research and web sites we might visit for our family histories. 

 

mailto:hugh.morrison@otago.ac.nz
mailto:hugh.morrison@otago.ac.nz
https://www.otago.ac.nz/chaplain
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He hōnore, he korōria, maungārongo ki te whenua! 

  

November 5th 2024 marks 143 years since government troops and militia invaded the 
settlement of Parihaka. This year, we once again commemorate Parihaka as we 
continue to uphold the legacy of Te Whiti-o-Rongomai and Tohu Kākahi and 
acknowledge the sad, but special connection between Taranaki and Ōtepoti. 

  

You are warmly invited to join us for a dawn ceremony: 7 – 7.30 am Tuesday, 
5th November at the Rongo Stone on Portsmouth Drive.  (see map below) 

Plenty of parking is available, near the Rongo stone, in the Bayfield Carpark in Shore 
Street. 

The kaupapa for this brief hui is remembrance and reflection, and this gathering is not 
a time for protest.  

As a symbol of peace, a raukura mā (white feather) will be handed to everyone on 
arrival.  

A koha will be taken and presented to Dunedin Night Shelter 

 

Ngā mihi mahana, 

Sue Mepham, Greg Hughson, Brendon McRae 

 

 

Parihaka Day Ōtepoti- Dunedin 
commemoration 
Tuesday  5th  November  


